Kubeczko, Dave

From: Kubeczko, Dave

Sent: Friday, December 18, 2009 10:19 AM

To: Kubeczko, Dave

Subject: FW: Hayward Nichols 36-8 (PL36NE2) pad
Scan No 2032708 PROPOSED WILDLIFE BMPs 2A#$00014533

From: Warren, Michael

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2009 9:10 AM
To: Spector, DeAnne M.

Cc: Kubeczko, Dave; Halstead, Mary

Subject: RE: Hayward Nichols 36-8 (PL36NE2) pad

DeAnne,

That language will work for CDOW. | will attach it to the CDOWs comments to COGCC. Please let me know that you are
ok with this.

Michael

From: Spector, DeAnne M. [mailto:DeAnne.Spector@encana.com]

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2009 9:06 AM

To: Warren, Michael; Kubeczko, Dave; Parker, Scott F.; Grisso, David

Cc: Kaal, Kimberly; Riggs, Dean; Halstead, Mary; Morss, Ruth Ann; Pfister, Miracle
Subject: RE: Hayward Nichols 36-8 (PL36NE2) pad

Michael,

The time frames you have below will be difficult for our operations to work around. We propose the following language
which has been acceptable to the CDOW on other locations such as the PI15 Pad.

In a good faith effort we will conduct post-development well site visitations between the hours of 9:00 a.m.
and 4:00 p.m. and reduce well site visitations between December 1 and April 15 in elk winter
concentration areas. On the occasion that well conditions are not stabilized we will need to continue
working past 4:00 p.m. This BMP is to exclude fluid movement in order to protect the environment.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

DeAnne

From: Warren, Michael [mailto:Michael.Warren@state.co.us]
Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2009 8:10 AM

To: Spector, DeAnne M.; Kubeczko, Dave; Parker, Scott F.
Cc: Kaal, Kimberly; Riggs, Dean; Halstead, Mary

Subject: Hayward Nichols 36-8 (PL36NE2) pad

DeAnne,



| sent the following email to Scott Parker on 12-11-09 following our site visit to Hayward Nichols 36-8 (PL36NE2)
pad. | would like to move forward with giving our recommendation of approval to COGCC and would like to
include the following language along with the BMPs that you already included. Please let me know if this BMP
language is ok with EnCana. | would like to make our recommendation to COGCC as soon as possible.

Scott,

Thanks for meeting with CDOW this morning at the proposed well pad site. As we discussed at the site, CDOW
would like to add the following BMP to the list of BMPs that you submitted in your Form 2A Surface Location
Assessment. The proposed language is:

EnCana and subcontractors will make a good faith effort to conduct post-development well site visitations to
between the hours of 10:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. and reduce well site visitations between December 1
and April 15 in mule deer critical winter range.

Please let me know if this language is agreeable to you, if it is please let me and Dave Kubeczko know
so that it will be included in your 2A application.

Thanks again for you cooperation and willingness to work with the CDOW.

Michael Warren

Land Use Specialist
Colorado Division of Wildlife
711 Independent Ave.
Grand Junction, CO 81505
970-255-6180
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